Stephen Duffy

From: CB Registry <registry@sepa.org.uk>

Sent: 28 November 2023 15:18

To: Stephen Duffy

Subject: RE: Current exemptions - continued validity

You don't often get email from registry@sepa.org.uk. Learn why this is important

OFFICIAL

Good afternoon Stephen, thank you for your email below.

Please note that following the serious and complex cyber-attack on SEPA in December 2020, some of our
systems and services continue to be badly affected and will be for some time.

However, we have been able to assess your request for information and using our limited search facilities,
we can now confirm the following information:-

- WML/XS/1100565 —issued on 15/02/2012 — still current and valid
- WML/XS/1130236 —issued on 05/11/2014 — still current and valid

If these were applied for online an email confirmation letter was emailed to the applicant, if they were
applied for by paper application, a letter of confirmation was sent, either by email or by post. Either way
SEPA did not keep a copy of this type of exemption on their Public Register. This type of exemption does
not expire.

SEPA’s Public Register remains impacted by the cyber-attack and we are rebuilding in phases. We are
providing you with the best information we currently have available but cannot confirm it is complete or
accurate. Any use you make of this information will be at your own risk.

Thank you for your patience and support during this challenging time.

Kind regards

Lesley Cameron | Senior Registry Officer
Scottish Environment Protection Agency
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